
 

 

 

 

 

 

       February 13, 2018 
 
 
 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Hearing Officers 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
Re:  Response to DWR Consolidated Opposition to Natural 
Resources Defense Council et al.’s Motion for Stay of Part II of the 
WaterFix Hearing Due to Changes in the Proposed Project 
 
Dear Hearing Officers: 
 
North Delta CARES is a volunteer community organization in the North 

Delta.   Our members will be at ground zero for the construction impacts of 

the new North Delta diversions.   Due to the last minute disclosure by the 

California Department of Water Resources of the information on the phased 

implementation of the project, North Delta Cares’ volunteer leadership was 

unable to either evaluate or respond to the new information by the deadline 

set by the Hearing Officers.  

 

North Delta Cares requests that the Hearing Officers allow North Delta 

Cares to join in the comments of California Water Research, Save the 

California Delta Alliance and the other Protestants. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/signed/  Barbara Daly   
 
Barbara Daly, Co-Chair 
(for) North Delta CARES Action Committee     
  


